
This is a bad law that would be an ineffective, expensive, unreasonable infringement of law-
abiding Oregonians rights.   It will have no effect on the bad guys - they already break the laws.   
 
Enforcement will require registration of every firearm in the state.  Is the legislature ready for 
mandatory door to door searches and police checkpoints at every road entering the state?   SB 
941 is unmanageable and unenforceable.    
 
Please focus on firearms safety training such as NRA Eddie Eagle lessons (which I received in 
5th grade in my  North Dakota public school back in the 1960's).   In addition, Oregon should 
increase prison time for violent offenders and increase mental health services for those who are 
unstable and need help.   
 
Vote NO on SB 941.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Lee and Tania Turnell 
8859 Hudson Way SE 
Aumsville, OR  97325 
 
CHL holder # 08253 
 


